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1st VP (Field Trial) . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Steve Ralph
2nd VP (Hunt Test) . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Michael Pinkosky Jr.
3rd VP (Member)  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Denise Koslowski
Secretary  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Brian Lange
Treasurer  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Fran Marier
Director  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Mark Dinsmore 
Director  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Susan Januschka
Director  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  John Lindback
Director  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Duane Rickaby

———— MAY MINUTES ————

Members present, John Lindback, Brian Lange, Denise 
Koslowski, Fran Marier, John Jenkins, Mark Dinsmore, 
Steve Ralph, Duanne Rickaby, Micheal Pinkosky, Bret 
Lindback.

Secretary report: read and approved
Treasurer report: read and approved

OLD BUSINESS
=Seminars and summer picnic people needed to orga-

nize committees and find volunteers.
=Micheal is in contact with a vet from St. Cloud for 

a presentation on first aid and will done during one of the 
summer training days.
=Metro Pheasants Forever banquet was held and our 

club received a sponsor print and items we can use for 
door prizes at our clubs next  banquet.

NEW BUSINESS
=Spring trial came and went. We had Friday fish fry 

and dinner out at Russels Saturday evening. Both of which 
were excellent. Thank you Steve for the fish fry. Only in 
Mn can one eat walleye on the eve of the fishing opener.
=Walking trial on track and entries starting to come 

in. Send yours in before it fills up. Stakes will include 
Walking Gun Dog, Walking Puppy, Walking Derby, and 
Walking Amateur Gun Dog.
=DNR is close to purchasing Langhie Hills Hunting 

Preserve. Langhie is approx. 1000 acres and is suppose to 
be set up similar to four brooks with passes available to 
train. We will keep you posted.
=Hunt Test: Micheal has been in contact with ACK 

and had verbal okay. Waiting for formal final approval. 
Entries to close the Tuesday before Hunt Test.
=Mark Dinsmore to head up summer training this 

year. Full details in next months newsletter. Check calen-
dar for dates at four brooks.

Meeting adjourned at 7:45

— Brian Lange, Secretary, Field Trial Secretary

——————— MEMBERSHIP ———————
If your club membership is due or has expired, please 

contact Fran Marier at 763-506-0488, fjmarier@cs.com 
or send a check to Fran at 13165 Marigold St. NW, Coon 
Rapids MN 55448. Membership cost are as follows: Full 
$30, additional family member $5; Associate $15.
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———— GOOD JOB ———— 

The Prairie Dancer, owner Steve & 
Lori Ralph

4th Amateur Gun Dog - Badger 
Brittany Club

2nd Amateur Gun Dog - Minnesota 
Brittany Club

4th Amateur Gun Dog - St. Croix 
Valley Brittany Club

Stars Sassy Natasha-Kay, owner 
Brian Lange

1st Amateur Gun Dog - Minnesota 
Brittany Club

2nd Amateur Gun Dog - St. Croix 
Valley Brittany Club

Sovereign’s Git-R-Done, owner 
Dawn & Joe Droel

1st Open Puppy - Minnesota 
Brittany Club

Ch. Melridge Over Under Ante 
Up, owner by Eileen Gust, 

Annie finished her show title April 
22, 23. Won both days only needing 
one.

 

——— CLUB PICNIC ———

Club picnic to be held on 
July 16th at 3:00 - ? Location will 
be at Denise Koslowski’s home at  
4020 131st Ave NE Blaine  RSVP to 
msharley2@hotmail.com  or call Denise 
at 612-247-3111.  More info to follow 
in June newsletter. 

——— FIELD TRIAL ——— 
SEMINAR

We will host a Field Trial Seminar 
following the Walking trial on June 4th 
at Four Brooks.  Contact Steve Ralph 
mail@blazinbritts.com for more infor-
mation. 

————— UPCOMING EVENTS —————

     May 12-14        SCVBC Field Trial, Crow Hassan 
         June 3-4        SCVBC Walking Field Trial, 

Four Brooks WMA (contact 
Denise Koslowski 612-247-3111 
or msharley2@hotmail.com)

            June 4        Field Trial Seminar (contact Steve 
Ralph mail@blazinbritts.com)

            June 6        General Meeting at the Lindback's
     June 17-18        SCVBC Hunt Test (contact 

Mark Dinsmore 612-201-3420 or
MDinsmore@oppenheimer.com)

           July 16        Club Picnic
  July 22 & 29        Summer dog training at Four Brooks
            Aug. 1       Summer dog training at Four Brooks

———————— PUPPIES ———————— 
SOLD Brittany puppies due April 27, for show 

and trial hunt. To see pictures and pedigrees, go to 
www.trubrittanys.com. Contact Carlos & Eileen Gust at 
(Eileen_Carlos@msn.com) or 763-389-7960

9 puppies were born the April 24. All are spoken for, but 
will be having a waiting list for the next litter. (1 year from 
now) We had 4 tri females 2 o/w females 1 o/w male 2 tri 
males no l/w at all. They are healthy & doing great!

————— PHOTOS WANTED —————
Keep those photos coming. Share your Brittany experi-

ences with the club by sending photos to be published in 
the newsletter. It's always fun to see some of the faces and 
personalities of our club members. Don't be shy, simply 
reply with photos of you and you ol' pal. 

Send photos to nosh_munar@hotmail.com, or send 
mail to 4257 Abbott Ave. No., Robbinsdale, MN 55422. 

 —————— NEWSLETTER ——————

If you have anything that you would like to share in the 
newsletter (photos/news/etc.), contact Nosh Munar at 
763-536-9912, nosh_munar@hotmail.com, or send mail 
to 4257 Abbott Ave. No., Robbinsdale, MN 55422.

If you have email access and would like to help the club 
save money by receiving this newsletter via email, send 
me a message via email to the address above. Much 
appreciated.

——————————— FUN IN THE SNOW ——————————

 

Ruby & Jade with Carlos (the 
man holding up the pheasant) in 
the snow  finding those birds! 
That was the last real snow 
they had in Hoffman west of 
Alexandria 2005. We had so 
much fun! We found 8 roosters, 
(really Jade & Ruby did) in a 2 
mile stretch, did not shoot all of 
them.

— Eileen Gust


